Dear Friends, April 28, 2009

Welcome to Rocky Mountain College for the May 15-16 Presbytery meeting.

Attached is the list of local hotels and restaurants that offer a Rocky discount. Due to the short timeline, there will not be a block of rooms at one hotel. Instead, participants can mention that they are attending a conference at Rocky and ask for the Rocky rate. There will be a fellowship reception from 8:30-10 PM in the meeting space on Rocky's campus, hosted by the Chaplain's Office.

Directions and maps to campus and other pertinent information are at: http://www.rocky.edu/admissions/BillingsMT.shtml You can also find information about the college on the site. Maps of campus will be available at registration. Directions to the campus are as follows:

- Traveling West on 190 (from Hardin, MT): Take the 27th St. Exit. (Exit 450)
 Turn Right. Onto S. 27th St. Travel 2.77 miles.
 Turn left on Poly Drive. Campus will be on your left and you will turn into the first driveway and park in the lot there. Signs will direct you to Prescott Hall.
- Traveling East on 190 (from Laurel, MT): Take the 27th St. Exit. (Exit 450)
- Turn Left onto S. 27th St. Travel 2.77 miles. Turn left onto Poly Drive. Campus will be on your left and you will turn into the first driveway and park in the lot there. Signs will direct you to Prescott Hall.

For other directions, please check out the Rocky website or contact me: 406-657-1098.

Rocky Mountain College provides only for catered meals. Since we are uncertain of the final numbers for the meeting and because of the high cost, this year's meeting will not include a Friday dinner. There is a list of local restaurants attached for your use on Friday night. These restaurants all offer a "Rocky discount" upon request. As many of you know, Billings has many, many restaurants, and an additional list will be available at registration.

Childcare is only available on request. We do not have facilities for childcare on campus and need to make arrangements with the local congregation. Requests for childcare must be made by May 7. There will be no guaranteed childcare for walk-ins. You can contact me directly at: 406-657-1098. We look forward to seeing you in a few weeks!

Rev. Kristi Foster, Campus Chaplain, Rocky Mountain College

Rev. Kristi Foster, Chaplain Rocky Mountain College 1511 Poly Dr Billings, MT 59102 (406) 657-1098